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15/08/1972 GL:- Superannuation - Misconduct Deductions

A Chara,

I am directed by the Minister for Finance to say that following acceptance of an agreed recommendation 
by the General Council under the scheme of Conciliation and Arbitration for the Civil Service deductions 
from lump sums and pensions for misconduct will no longer be made except in cases of serious 
misconduct involving a financial loss to the State. The new arrangements apply as from 1 July, 1972 and 
pensions in course of payment as on that date (but not lump sums already paid) should be revised 
accordingly.

Mise, le meas,
S.J. Healy


